
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Friday 12th January 2024 

Fairfield News  

   Attendance 

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Kipling 99.1 % 

Fantastic!! 
Bendigedig!! 

 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary 

absence. 
 

 

    

Blwyddyn Newydd Dda / Happy New Year to Fairfield 
community. We hope you had an enjoyable holiday, and are 
excited to welcome you back for the new term. 
The weeks ahead will be full of exciting activities across the 
school, as the children venture into new topics and experiences. 
We are also focusing on the key ‘Trying Out’, to encourage 
everyone to have a go at new activities and skills. We would love 
to hear about any new things that parents or families are 
learning, which we could share in assemblies. 
Here’s to a tremendous Spring term! 
 
A reminder that Dryden Road is a school street, with cars 
not allowed at the beginning and end of the school day. 

 

 

Year 1 & 2 have enjoyed a ‘messy week’ this week to introduce 
their new topic. They spent the day as scientists on Tuesday 
exploring lots of different mixtures in the Muck, Mess and 

Mixtures laboratory.  
It was very messy but they all had lots of fun investigating! 

More photos can be viewed on Google Classroom. 

Lost Property 
 

We have many items in our 
lost property. If your child is 
missing any items, please 

check the lost property by the 
school office.  

Anything that is not collected 
by the end of the month will 

be given to charity. 
 

Please also remember to 
clearly label, with your child’s 
name, clothes, coats, lunch 
boxes and drinks bottles so 
that they can be returned to 

your child should they be 
mislaid. 


